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Kate Masters

Senior Planner

Industry Assessments

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Masters

Erskine Park Resource Management Facility (SSD 7075)
Public Exhibition

Thank you for your letter dated 28 October 2015 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to
review and comment on the subject proposal.

TfNSW has assessed the proposal and no transport related issue is raised. The
following condition is suggested for inclusion in the development consent should the
development be approved:

e A Construction Traffic Management Plan (CTMP) should be prepared in consultation
with TINSW, Roads and Maritime Services and Council prior to the commencement of
construction. The CTMP should specify any potential impacts to general traffic,
cyclists, pedestrians and bus services within the vicinity of the site with consideration
for the cumulative impacts of other construction works that may be occurring nearby.
Should any impacts be identified, the duration of the impacts and measures proposed
to mitigate these should be clearly identified and included in the CTMP.

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice on the subject proposal. If you
have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Edmond Platon Transport
Planner on 8202 2557 or at edmond.platon@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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